SOUTHERN ILLINOIS BASKETBALL OFFICIALS ASSOCIATION

Minutes for December 14, 2014

The meeting was calied to order by Spanky Smith at 1:05 and rolf was taken. 21 members were
present.

Minutes of the meeting of November 9, 2014 were approved on motion of Carl Kreig, seconded
by Kevin Diss, and by unanimous vote of the members present.

The Financial Report was approved on motion of Bob Alexander, seconded by Mike Roth, and by
unanimous vote.

No report from the Board of Directors.

We are confirmed with Coach Bennett at Centralia High School for June 13, 2015 at Centralia
High School gym and Annex for Level 2 Clinic. Coach will provide all food and drinks at the clinic and pay
the Association $400.00. This was approved on motion by Randy Hart and seconded by Damien Russell.

We still have not ruled out having a clinic at Okawville and are still discussing this with the AD.

We still want to keep our availability updated on the website. Coaches and AD’s are directed to
check out the website when they need an official.

We discussed the possibility of using a site such as Arbitrator, but it was decided that the cost
could not be incurred without an increase in dues.

There was a lengthy discussion regarding paying for appetizers and drinks at the monthly
meeting. We discussed limiting the number of tokens to two instead of providing an open bar. Liahility
was discussed.

Hospitality during the Holiday Tournament. The end of the tournament will be December 31*.
We can use the back room at Bogie's. On motion of Ron Hacker seconded on Randy Hart, We will have
basically the same type of food as in the past.

We are out of schedule books. Ron Hacker will check with Rose Printing. We will also check
Nashville News for estimates. We usually go 5 years for calendars.

It was discussed having whistles with the SIBOA logo. We will get estimates and discuss it further
at the next meeting.

Social meeting will be Saturday, April 4, 2015 beginning at 4:30 P.M. The social will be held at
Bogie's on motion of Marc Profancik and seconded by Mike Roth,

AD of the year nominees will be discussed at January’s meeting.

Positions of officials during free throws was discussed as sent out by the IHSA. Several scenarios
were discussed.




The meeting was adjourned on motion of Randy Hart, seconded hy Bobby Franidin and by
unanimous vote of the members present.

Respectfully submitted
Carol A. Jones-Griffin, Secretary




